STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF TURKEY AT THE 35TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 

(28 January 2020, Geneva)

1. Madam. President, Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of Turkey to the third cycle of the UPR process.  We thank the delegation for the presentation of a comprehensive national report. Botswana conveys its heartfelt condolences and sympathies to Turkey, particularly families of victims of the earthquake that occurred a few days ago.
2. In view of the limited time, Botswana welcomes all normative and legislative measures undertaken by Turkey in the promotion and protection of human rights, particularly on ensuring the effectiveness of the judiciary. 

3.  We make the following two recommendations:

i. Evaluate the anti-terrorism law with a view to bringing it in line with international standards; and

ii. Finalise and effectively implement the Provincial Action Plan on Combating Early and Forced Marriage and the 2018-2023 Strategy Document and National Action Plan on Combating Early and Forced Marriage.r4w
We wish Turkey a successful review outcome.
I thank you, Madam. President!
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